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        Department of Parks and Recreation
To:          Honorable Mayor, and Commissioners 

From:      Robert Baldwin, City Manager 

By:          Mark Felicetty, Director of Parks & Recreation
  
Date:
  October 25, 2013
Subject:   Aquatic Management Contract Extension
________________________________________________________________________
This a recommendation to the City Commission to execute the final one (1) year contract extension with Jeff Ellis Management Inc. to provide lifeguard operation and maintenance services for the C.W. Thomas Pool and P.J. Meli Aquatic Center.
The funding appropriations were planned for and are available in the City General Fund, Recreation Department, P.J. Meli Aquatic Division in the professional services account, No. 001 7206 572 34 10

· One (1) year renewal term 12/14/13 – 12/14/14
· No increase in annual contract cost of $275,231.31

 Jeff Elis Management Inc. has been providing Aquatic Services to the city for the last 8 years.
 They have a perfect safety record, passed all Broward County Health Department inspections; have great knowledge of all pump room and maintenance procedures, and an excellent working relationship with the Parks & Recreation Department. 
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